
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
I hope you are well and in the very best of health.  
 
It is with great pleasure that we invite you to attend our GCSE Options Evening programme, 
on Thursday 24th March 2022 commencing from 6pm with the school open until 7.30pm. The 
event will start with an Options presentation at 6pm, followed by an opportunity to meet 
subject leaders and our Key Stage 4 pupils. 
 
Essential information will be shared on the day including GCSE Options available for your 
child, core schemes of study, as well as an overview highlighting the processes and criteria 
involved in decision making. We want to ensure informed decisions are made by receiving 
expert advice, speaking directly with teachers, subject leads and the leadership team. The 
opportunity to gain honest open insights from current GCSE Students will also be on offer. 
During the week, prior to Options Evening, all students will receive taster lessons from 
subject leaders in each subject area to learn more about the courses on offer.  
 
Options booklets will be provided to students to take home for further consideration and 
discussion. Each booklet will contain the essential information about each subject area and 
a copy will also be available via the school website.  
 
The deadline for choosing options will be Thursday 31st March. 
 
A reminder that Parents Evening is on Tuesday 15th March and this will be a great 
opportunity for teachers to talk about the progress your child is making in the different 
subjects which will also support decision making for all stakeholders during the options 
process. 
 
If you have any questions, please do get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr I Patel 
School Leader  
 


